R. C. No. %2 - 22 - 23. By LICENSING, HEARINGS, AND PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE.
June 20, 2022.

Your Committee, to whom was referred pursuant to R. O. No. 14-22-23 by
City Clerk submitting various license applications, hereby reports as follows
regarding Alc. Bev. Lic. No. 3333-Kohler Company-Golf Course:

1. Kohler Company submitted a letter dated June 3, 2022 requesting an
extension to open for business. Barbara Klug of Kohler Company appeared at
the committee’s June 8, 2022 meeting and explained that there are still
several court cases pending and construction of the proposed golf course
cannot begin until those court cases are resolved. The committee, noting
that there is no shortage of available reserve licenses such as the one held
by the Kohler Company, determined that this provides good cause to extend
the period for another year.

2. Your committee recommends that the common council grant an extension
to Kohler Company-Golf Course under Section Municipal Code § 10-46 until
June 30, 2023 to open for business.

3. In addition, your committee recommends approving the renewal of Alc.
Bev. Lic. No. 3333-Kohler Company-Golf Course.

Committee

I HEREBY CERTIFY that the foregoing Committee Report was duly accepted
and adopted by the Common Council of the City of Sheboygan, Wisconsin, on
the day of , 20 s

Dated 20 ; , City Clerk

Approved 20 . , Mayor




